Towne Hill Road Intersection Design Feasibility Study

The Town of East Montpelier is sponsoring the first of several public work sessions on potential modifications to the intersection of Towne Hill Road and Gallison Hill and Brazier Roads.

September 11, 8:00 PM Town Offices During the Selectboard Meeting

Come learn about existing conditions, talk about the issues, and discuss what modifications make sense.



To view the existing conditions report and other pertinent documents, please visit the town website (http://eastmontpeliervt.org; see posting on home page) or the Broadreach Planning & Design website (www.broadreachpd.com and go to Projects/Current and then East Montpelier Intersection). Information will be posted as available. The next public forum on the study will be October 16th at 8:00 p.m.

To leave comments about the project, please email Broadreach Planning & Design bikeped@gmavt.net